
Dear Students and Parents
The 7th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha programm of Hon’ble Prime Minister with students,
teachers and parents, will be held in a town-hall format at Talkatora Stadium, New
Delhi in January/February 2024.
In order to register and select participants who will be featured in the Pariksha Pe Charcha,
an
online Multiple Choice Question (MCQ) competition is being conducted at
https://innovateindia.mygov.in/ppc-2024/
from 12th December, 2023 to 12th January 2024 for children studying in classes from 6 to
12, teachers and parents. Participants may also ask
Questions through the above link, which may feature in the interactive programme.

All the participants will receive a certificate signed by Director, NCERT.

You are requested to participate in it enthusiastically and be a part of it.
Thanks & regards


